
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
          October 7, 2002 
  
  
TO:  Cafeteria Managers 
  
FROM:  Information Technology Services 
  Office of Information Technology 
  
SUBJECT: SYSTEM AVAILABILITY – FOOD SERVICE 
  
Due to technical difficulties, Cafeteria Managers will be unable to perform the process to upload/download 
data via the "WAN Connection." Notification will be sent as soon as the problem has been cleared. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Food Service Help Desk at 305-995-3270. If you have any 
questions regarding this memo, please call Support Services at 305-995-3705(0). 
  
 


